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Subject: Due Date of Hyundai’s Response to 

ODI’s Information Request 
 
From: Michael Lee, Safety Defects Engineer 
 Office of Defects Investigation  

 
Date:  July 17, 2012 

 
 
 
 

 
To: PE12-012 Investigation File 
 
 
ODI is granting Hyundai’s request for an extension to provide its response to ODI’s information 
request, dated June 5, 2012, on PE12-012.  The original due date of the response was July 20, 
2012 and the new due date is July 25, 2012. 
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